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paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be
provided a;er the shipment.Paperback. Pub Date :2012-06-01 Pages: 326 Publisher: Tsinghua University Press.
basic information about the title: the institutions of higher learning in the 21st century planning materials
computer applications: SQLServer2005 database theory and application List Price: 33.00 yuan Author:
Publisher: Tsinghua University Publishing Society Publication Date: June 1. 2012 ISBN: 9787302285564 words:
Pages: 326 Edition: 1st Edition Binding: Paperback: Weight: 522 g Editor's institutions of higher learning in the
21st century planning materials. computer applications: SQLServer2005 database principle Application
universities of applied undergraduate general education courses (network database) can be used as textbooks.
vocational college computer professional network database textbooks. but also can be used as training
materials and self-reference information of computer network technology curriculum maintenance personnel.
information management and website web design also has certain reference value. Summary institutions of
higher learning in the 21st century planning materials Computer applications: SQLServer2005 Database
Principles and Applications in reference NCRE four database engineer exam outline based on the SQL Server
2005 platform. and the teaching management system project the design of the main line. the entire knowledge
system is modular and decomposition principles of relational database. the SQLServer 2005 applications and
database applications design three modules. each module constitutes a logic of knowledge both relatively
independent. but also back to back to form a complete knowledge system . The three modules of knowledge
teaching not only guarantee the the applied undergraduate students to master a certain level of theoretical
knowledge. while promoting undergraduate practical ability and database application developers the ability to
shape. The book is divided into 13 chapters. Chapter 1 Introduction to Database Systems Overview; Chapter 2
describes the mathematical model of a relational database; Chapter 3 describes...
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